AFCD Kowloon Animal Management Centre
to be relocated

The Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department (AFCD) announced
today (July 8) that the department's Kowloon Animal Management Centre (KAMC)
will be relocated to G/F, Animal Management and Animal Welfare Building
Complex, 16 Shing Yau Street, Kai Tak. The new KAMC will commence its
operation on July 29 (Monday).

An AFCD spokesman said, "Starting from July 22 (Monday), the KAMC
currently in To Kwa Wan will be closed and its dog vaccination and licensing
services will be suspended. Members of the public may visit the other three
Animal Management Centres of the AFCD for the services during the suspension
of the KAMC (between July 22 and July 28). Details can be found on the AFCD's
thematic website
(www.pets.gov.hk/english/proper _care of pets/dogs/dog licence.html#tab 03)."

The relocated KAMC will be open between 9am and 1lpm, and between 2pm and
4.30pm, Sundays and public holidays included.

Apart from the above website, members of the public may also call 2362
6988 or fax to 2774 6248 for enquiries on the KAMC's services.
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